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NOTIFICATION
 

Admission to B.Pharm (LE) Course 2023
Stray Vacancy Allotment to Government Pharmacy College, Kannur

 

Institution level stray vacancy filling of vacant seats in B.Pharm (LE) Course

2023 is being carried out in self financing pharmacy colleges in the state in

accordance with the notifications issued earlier. Meanwhile, the Principal,

Government Medical College, Kannur has reported that one candidate

discontinued studies and hence one seat in B.Pharm (LE) is lying vacant. Under

this circumstances, the stray vacancy allotment to B.Pharm (LE) Course in the

vacant seat in Government Medical College, Kannur is published on the website

of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. The allotted candidate can take

printout of the Allotment Memo from the candidate portal and should join the

college before 29.04.2024, 2.00 PM . The college authorities shall update the

OAMS before 2.30 PM on the same day. If the allotted candidate does not join

the course within the prescribed time limit, further allotment will be published by

the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations to fill the vacant seat.       
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